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Brightside Academy Expands with New State-of-the-art Facility in North
Philadelphia West

(Pittsburgh, PA, August 16, 2012) — Brightside Academy is expanding its presence in North Philadelphia
West with a newly-built, state-of-the-art facility near the intersection of Diamond and North 22"
Streets.

The newly constructed 2010 Van Pelt Street academy will offer quality child care and early education

that prepares children for kindergarten and beyond.

“Quality education programs make a difference in children’s lives. We are very excited to bring the
Brightside Academy Experience to this community,” said Zakiyyah Boone, Area Business Director for
Brightside Academy in Philadelphia.

The new location is conveniently located north of Girard College and northwest of Temple University.
Philadelphia City Council President Darrell L. Clarke represents the 5th Council District that includes the

Van Pelt academy community.

Brightside Academy Van Pelt is now enrolling children ages six-weeks- to 12-years-old for its program to
begin early this fall. Interested parents should contact 877-868-2273 for more information.
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Brightside Academy is a leader in child care and early education that provides all families access to an
excellent early educational experience. With 20 years of experience, Brightside Academy operates
academies in multiple cities in Pennsylvania, Ohio and New York. Brightside Academy is headquartered
in Pittsburgh, PA. For more information, visit www.brightsideacademy.com. Like us on Facebook at
facebook.com/brightsideacademy. Follow us on Twitter twitter.com/bsafamily.



